[bookmark: _GoBack]Plan A – Full return of everyone in August
There are two staff In service days on Monday 10 and Tuesday 11 August.
Aberdeenshire Council has allowed schools to bring back classes gradually to avoid the feeling of being overwhelmed if the whole school returned at once after five months off. It will be difficult for some pupils and staff to come back into the building after such a long time. So, we have planned for P2 and P7 to come in on Wednesday 12 August, P4 and P6 on Thursday 13 August and P3 and P5 on Friday 15 August. Each pair of classes will be in on one day only the first week back, but everyone will be back fulltime starting the week beginning 17 August (except P1 who have been sent their separate arrangements today already).
All children will be expected to wear school uniform as usual.

